
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

5 February 2021 

 

 

 

Dear Parents 

Virtual Celebration Assembly 

The home learning celebration assembly for week ending Friday 5 February 2020 is 

available at the following link: 
 

https://bit.ly/3jnoNws 
 

Be sure to tune in to find out of your child has won one of our new Star of the Week rewards 

which have been kindly donated to the school by Sainsburys in Portswood Road. 

Please try to find the time to watch this with your children at home. Assembly forms a part of 

every school week and we would encourage all of you, that can, to join us in celebrating 

home learning work. 

The assembly includes sharing of work from home, house point updates and the awarding of 

Star of the Week from amongst those working at home. 

Yours sincerely 

 

Jeavon Leonard 

Vice Principal 
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